
Simmons, Liz - FSIS 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Engeljohn, Daniel - FSIS 
Friday, April 05, 2013 3:09 PM 
Kiecker, Paul - FSIS 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Bane, Robert - FSIS; Cornett, Julie - FSIS; Thompson, Eric - FSIS; Gilmore, Keith - FSIS 
4-5-13 RE: Urgent Follow-up Needed .... 

Thanks. These statements look good. The NEPA analysis plan,  
 

 We cannot yet predict when all FSIS 
procedures will be ready and the grant finalized for the initiation of slaughter but we, as stated before, process the grant 
up to the final stage. Perhaps the plants signaling that they are ready for their final walk through is what is causing the 
confusion. Regardless, all internal FSIS steps have not been completed yet. 

Dan~IL.Engeijohn,PhD 

Assistant Administrator 
Office of Field Operations (OFO}, FSIS, USDA 

Rm 344-E JWB, 1400 Independence Ave, SW, WDC 20250 
Main Office-- (202) 720-8803 
Voicemail -- (202) 720-0089 
Text-- (202) 368-5457 
Fax-- (202) 720-5439 

"OFO --Verifying Food Safety and Animal Welfare Every Day" 

-----Original Message----­
From: Kiecker, Paul- FSIS 
Sent: Friday, April 05, 2013 3:59 PM 
To: Engeljohn, Daniel- FSIS 
Cc: Bane, Robert- FSIS; Cornett, Julie - FSIS; Thompson, Eric- FSIS; Gilmore, Keith - FSIS 
Subject: RE: Urgent Follow-up Needed .... 

I don't think it came from this office or the field personnel involved with this facility. See the attached message that 
addresses an update regarding this facility to Dr. Gilmore. However, the plant has contacted the office and the plan is 
for the FLS, EIAO, and DVMS to conduct a review at the facility next week if the facility states they are ready. The plant 
stated they thought they would be ready for the review probably by next Wednesday. I believe we are in line with the 
Agency expectations. 

Thanks, 

Paul Kiecker 
District Manager 
Springdale District Office 
Office of Field Operations 
Food Safety and Inspection Service 
Phone: (479) 751-8412 
paul.kiecker@fsis.usda.gov 

-----Original Message-----
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From: Engeljohn, Daniel- FSIS 
Sent: Friday, April 05, 2013 2:37 PM 
To: Kiecker, Paul- FSIS; Bane, Robert- FSIS; Cornett, Julie- FSIS; Thompson, Eric- FSIS; Gilmore, Keith - FSIS 
Subject: Urgent Follow-up Needed .... 

Phil Derfler just got off the phone with a representative of the Missouri equine slaughter facility and  
Phil told her that she had received

 

I don't have any more information than this but could you send me a note to affirm that  
 

 

Daniel L. Engeljohn, PhD 
Assistant Administrator 
Office of Field Operations (OFO), FSIS, USDA 

Rm 344-E JWB, 1400 Independence Ave, SW, WDC 20250 
Main Office-- (202) 720-8803 
Voicemail -- (202) 720-0089 
Text-- (202) 368-5457 
Fax-- (202) 720-5439 

"OFO --Verifying Food Safety and Animal Welfare Every Day" 
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